
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

                           15th March 2021 

Individual Photographs 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The photographer will be visiting school to take the children’s individual photographs on: 

      Wednesday 24th March 

 

The proofs will be sent home on the day but ordering is only available online through 
the Tempest Website. 

 

The details you will need to purchase will be sent home with the proofs and you can choose 
to either pay the delivery cost to have them sent directly to your home address or free 
delivery to school and we will send them home with the children. 

 

Delivery into school is expected week commencing 19th April. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr A Edmunds 
Headteacher 
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